
 
CITY COUNCIL ACTION REQUEST 

Department(s):  
Finance  

CEQA:  
Not a Project, File No. 
PP17-003, 
Agreements/Contracts 
(New or Amended) 
resulting in no 
physical changes to the 
environment 

Coordination:  
City Attorney's Office; 
City Manager’s Budget 
Office; and Department of 
Transportation 

Dept. Approval:  
         /s/ 
Rick Bruneau 

Council District(s):   
Citywide 

CMO Approval:  
  
 
 
                              5/6/24 

SUBJECT: ACTIONS RELATED TO THE PURCHASE ORDER WITH ITERIS, INC. FOR 
MODULAR VIDEO DETECTION SYSTEMS AND ACCESSORIES 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Adopt a resolution authorizing the City Manager or her designee to: 
 

a) Execute a purchase order with Iteris, Inc. (Santa Ana, CA) for modular video detection systems and 
accessories, for a one-year term beginning on or about June 11, 2024, ending on or about June 10, 
2025, for a not-to-exceed amount of $720,000; and 

b) Exercise up to six one-year options to extend the term of the purchase order with the last option year 
ending on or about June 10, 2031, subject to the appropriation of funds.  
 

BASIS FOR RECOMMENDATION: 
The Department of Transportation requires modular video detection systems to help improve and optimize 
vehicle traffic flow. Each modular video detection system includes video detection cameras, a processor, 
accompanying software, and a CCTV LED monitor. The modular video detection systems will be used at 
signalized intersections to detect the presence of approaching vehicles for the purpose of actuating traffic 
signals for efficient operations. These systems also allow remote video monitoring; collection of vehicle 
speed data; and vehicle, bicycle, and pedestrian counts. Detection hardware for the new systems will be 
mounted on traffic poles, allowing easier access and reduced maintenance over traditional, in-ground, 
detector loop cables. 
 
In December 2023, a competitive Request for Bids was released by the Finance Department to procure these 
products. The Request for Bids provisioned for a one-year initial term and an additional six one-year options 
for the City to extend the term. One responsive bid was submitted, and no protests were received. The sole 
bidder did not qualify for the City’s local or small business preference. Staff recommends award to Iteris, Inc. 
as the sole responsive and responsible bidder pursuant to the bidding procedures of the San José Municipal 
Code, Section 4.12.310.B(1). Approval of this recommendation ensures the City receives these essential 
products. 
 
Commission Recommendation/Input: There is no commission recommendation or input associated with this 
action.  
COST AND FUNDING SOURCE: 

 
Fund # 

 
Appn # 

 
Appn. Name 

 
Total Appn. 

Amt. for 
Recommendation 

2023-2024 Adopted 
Capital Budget Pg. 

Last Budget Action 
(Date, Ord. No) 

465 407Z 
Pavement Maintenance 

– Complete Street 
Project Development 

$2,984,000 $720,000 1074 10/17/23,  
30699 

 

FOR QUESTIONS CONTACT: Albie Udom, Deputy Director of Finance – Purchasing & Risk 
Management, at Albie.Udom@sanjoseca.gov. 
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